
Church News

Previous 5Get Next 5

TOP

Kettle Beef Dinner Planned At Christian Church
SEPTEMBER 29TH 2011 BY NEWS

Kettle Beef Dinner Planned At Christian Church

Dexter’s First Christian Church (Disciples of Christ) will be holding its Fourth Annual  
Kettle Beef Dinner this Sunday, Oct. 2 from 11 a.m. until 1:30 p.m. The dinner will be
held in the Disciple Center at 224 E. Stoddard in Downtown Dexter.

Crews from the church will be preparing kettle beef in vintage cauldrons along with sides
of mashed potatoes, vegetables, rolls, dessert and drink.  

Carry-outs are available on adult tickets only with the drive-thru between the church and
the post office. Tickets are $7 for adults and $3.50 for children 10 or younger.

For advance tickets or information call 573-624-4341 or 573 421-0538. Tickets are also
available at the door.

Photo above: Christian Mens Fellowship members working on the kettle beef project
include (from right): Bill Pippins Jr., Larry Thompson, Charles Pippins, Larry Speight,
Zach Pope, Jim Russell, Tommy Horton (and standing) Jimmy Putnam and Gary
Williams. (photo submitted by Dee Boesen)
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